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NOTIFICATION OF NON-CANDIDACY 
 
 

On December 13, 2023, the following incumbent office holder 
has filed a Notice of Non-Candidacy for the Spring General 
Election to be held on Tuesday, April 2, 2024: 
 
Matthew Hoffland – Aldermanic District #5 
 
This information is being posted per Wis. Stat. 8.10(2)(am). 
 
Any City of Sparta resident who resides in Aldermanic District 
#5 (Ward 4) and is interested in running for this office is 
required to file candidacy papers by January 2, 2024. 
 
Candidacy paperwork can be obtained in the City Clerk’s office 
located at 201 W Oak Street.  You may also contact the City 
Clerk’s office at (608) 269-4340, Ext 5150 or Option 2. 
 
Jennifer Lydon 
City Clerk 
 

mailto:clerk@spartawisconsin.org

